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Sharing the Love of Christ 
 

 

 

Mission Statement 
 

Developing Passionate Followers of Jesus Christ 
 

We at Mitchell Community Church are dedicated to 
providing a Biblical ministry to the people of this 
community. Our goal is to provide love and support for 
each member of this body of believers and to share the 
love of Christ with all members of our community. We are 
convinced that the Bible is God’s word to man. We believe 
that “Christ died for our sins according to the Scriptures, 
that He was buried, that He was raised again on the third 
day according to the Scriptures…” (1 Corinthians 15:3-5) 

 
If you have any questions or needs, please feel free to 
contact one of our Pastors or Elders. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Senior Pastor – Rick Burnam 
Cell: (209) 648-9495 

Email: richardburnam@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

Discipleship Pastor – Rex Wright 
Cell: (209) 648-1924 

Email: pastorrex@rocketmail.com 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Church Officers 2024 – 2025  
 

Elder Randy LaFollette (Chairman) 
 Ed Maze (Vice Chairman) 
 Don McFarlane 
 
Treasurer Brian LaFollette 
 
Secretary Cathy Black 
 
Trustee Jon Fletcher Ramon Martinez 
 Brian LaFollette Don McFarlane 
 Gary Larson Cliff Sanders 
 Vern Larson Frankie Vazquez
     
Deaconess Kathy LaFollette Jill McFarlane 
 Tara LaFollette Leslie Mohr 
 Joyce Martinez Wanda Stone 
 
Sunday School 
 Superintendent Sarah Maze 
 

 Assistant Supt. Emily Vazquez  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

\ 
SUNDAY MORNING 

SCHEDULE 
 

 

 

 9:30  – Sunday School 

10:15 – Coffee & Donuts 

10:45 – Church Service 
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A word from Pastor Rick… 
 

It was great to be a part of VBS. We had amazing enthusiasm and the songs kept getting louder as 

the week progressed.  We had wonderful meals each day served with much love from the kitchen 

crew.  Recreation, crafts, and lesson time all flowed smoothly during the week.  Finally the 

incredible offering that was raised during the week with pies in the face and water balloons was an 

epic ending to our week.  Seeds were planted and the gospel message was shared from Genesis to 

Revelation.  A verse that describes our week is Colossians 3:17 And whatever you do, whether in 

word or deed, do it all in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through 

him.  Thank you to everyone who was a part of VBS this year.  Great Job!  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mitchell Community Church is looking 
for a Youth Pastor. 

 

This position could be part time or full 
time, based on the needs of our church 

as well as the applicant. 
 

Both descriptions and information about 
applying can be found on our website 

mcchurchturlock.org 
 

 
 

After August 11, please bring items that you’d like 

to donate to church, or arrange for them to be 

picked up! Text or call Amanda about items 

needing to be picked up @ 209-652-7866. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Women’s 

Retreat! 

 

September 

20 – 22 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who helped with 

VBS… Using your gifts to grow 

children’s faith, and honor the Lord. 

 

 

May the God of hope fill you with all joy 

and peace as you trust in him, so that you 

may overflow with hope by the power of the 

Holy Spirit.        Romans 15:13 


